

Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Guttersen Mining Resource-Upcoming Decision Date

Sydney Connor <Sydney@lewicki.biz>
To: "Girardi - DNR, Chris" <chris.girardi@state.co.us>
Cc: Kate Graves <kate.graves@fortressds.com>

Tue, Jun 10, 2025 at 9:55 AM

Chris,

Apologies for the delayed response, I was out sick yesterday. Can we please get a 30 day extension. My goal is to submit that response by the end of this week.

Sydney Connor

Lewicki & Associates

sydney@lewicki.biz

(719) 323-9867

From: Girardi - DNR, Chris < chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 9:48 AM

To: Sydney Connor < Sydney@lewicki.biz>

Subject: Guttersen Mining Resource- Upcoming Decision Date

Good morning Sydney,

The Decision Due Date is June 12 is rapidly approaching, can you please request an extension of the decision date by another 30 days? How is the Adequacy Review response coming?

Thanks,

Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist Intern



6/10/25, 1:46 PM

[Quoted text hidden]